GENERAL INFORMATION

Please report all changes of address and phone to us promptly.

Personal belongings must be marked with your child’s name, especially coats
and backpacks.

Please do not allow your child to bring toys, candy, gum, food, or money to
preschool.

The school is not responsible for loss or breakage of a child’s property.

Children are released to an authorized person only. If anyone other than those
listed on your child’s enroliment form are to pick them up, please let us know in
advance.

We ask that you bring your child to preschool on time and pick him/her up
promptly when school is over. We find that the children will be more comfortable
if they are certain someone will be waiting for them after school.

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please contact us as soon as
possible.

Thank you,

WILCO Preschool



